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July 29, 1930.

Mr. Harold B. Ayres,
San Antonio, Texas.

Dear Mr. Ayres:

In the Asbury Park Sunday Press of a week
ago Sunday, | read an account of your very fine work in connection

with the highway from the Atlantic to the Pacific.

I had lost track entirely of where you were
and what you were doing and was very glad to learn of your great
success with this work. | am sure that you must feel very much
gratified and | know your many friends here did, to know that you
had taken such a prominent part in the work which has been recognized

by the Spanish Government.

With kind regards, | am

Yours truly.

William A. Berj
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